
Mardi Gras Hotel Licence Application Supplementary Evidence 

Objection from Ivan Taylor 

Claim: To extend the alchohol licence to 2am, including non-residents would in my view lead to 

increased noise and activity. 

Counter-claim  I emailed Ivan Taylor to explain about the licence application and got back a vague 

response, at no time did he take to time nor opportunity to come and talk to us to find out the truth, 

and not what Ruebens had allegedly told him. 

A Scottish man telephoned the Legends hotel next door saying he was a Mr Stewart and suggested 

they objected to our licence application with a host of untruths and asked them to get Brene Hotel 

to do the same, the caller of course, withheld their number and no objection was given from Mr 

Stewart himself.  This is another example of victimisation against us at Mardi Gras and scare tactics. 

As the Police, Environmental Health, my neighbouring hotels, Lark Inn, Legends and Blackpool Hotel 

all support my application, along with Scott Benton MP and previous owner of Mardi Gras, I do not 

accept Ivan Taylors objection as fair or just. 

 

 


